
Transit Pass 

Benefits of Being a CAT Member

COMMITTEE ON ACCESSIBLE TRANSPORTATION (CAT)

Training
    Attend annual CAT member training.
Attend General CAT Meeting 
    The full CAT meets quarterly during the months of January, April, October, and in July for the ADA  
    Anniversary Celebration.
Attend Sub Committee Meetings 
    Each CAT committee member will serve on a subcommittee which meets approximately every  
    month (twelve times a year).
Annual Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Celebration 
    As a CAT member, you help plan the annual ADA Celebration, which takes place each year in July 
    to commemorate when the ADA was signed into law in 1990.

Join Today!
Applications due Friday, May 12, 2023

If you are interested in joining the CAT, find out how to apply at www.rideuta.com/CAT 
Interviews will be conducted via video conference or teleconference.

If you have questions, contact Amanda Salmon, ADA Compliance Officer, 
by phone at 801-287-3536 or by email at ASalmon@rideuta.com.

CAT Member Responsibilities

MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 
TODAY, JOIN 

THE CAT

You can make a difference for persons with disabilities riding UTA Services. For more than a decade, 
the Committee on Accessible Transportation (CAT) has helped improve accessibility on UTA.

Having a diverse committee representing various disabilities, ages, and geographic areas is one of the 
CAT’s strengths. Ethnic, racial, linguistic and economic diversity is also important. This diversity means 
that CAT members have unique perspectives on how to improve rider experiences.

Each CAT member in good standing receives a Transit Pass each 
month. 

CAT members have the opportunity to meet and work with others 
from the disability community.

Members of the CAT feel great knowing they are part of the process 
to improve transit services.

Making a Positive Difference

Networking



MAKE A DIFFERENCE, 
JOIN THE CAT

Making a Positive Difference
Members of the CAT feel great knowing they are part of the process to 
improve transit services.
Networking 
CAT members have the opportunity to meet and work with others from the 
disability community.
Transit Pass 
Each CAT member in good standing receives a Transit Pass each month. 

Attend General CAT Meeting 
The full CAT meets every other month (six times a year).
Attend Sub Committee Meetings 
Each CAT committee member will serve on a subcommittee which meets 
every month (twelve times a year).
Annual Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Celebration 
As a CAT member, you help plan the annual ADA Celebration, which takes 
place each year in July to commemorate when the ADA was signed into law 
in 1990.

JOIN TODAY!
If you are interested in joining the CAT, find out how to 
apply at www.rideuta.com/Rider-Info/UTA-Accessibility/
Committee-on-Accessible-Transportation

If you have questions, contact Cherissa Alldredge, ADA 
Compliance Officer, by phone at 801-287-3536 or by email at 
CAlldredge@rideuta.com.
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 COMMITTEE ON ACCESSIBLE TRANSPORTATION 
You can make a difference for persons with disabilities riding UTA Services. For 
more than a decade, the Committee on Accessible Transportation (CAT) has 
helped improve accessibility on UTA.

Having a diverse committee representing various disabilities and ages is one of 
the CAT’s strengths. The goal of the CAT is to include members who represent a 
wide range of disabilities. Every effort is made to include members from various 
ethnic, economic and geographic backgrounds as well. This diversity means that 
CAT members have unique perspectives on how to improve rider experiences.
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